Monday, July 27th, 1936

Due to the fact that there was no quorum present on
Monday, July 13th, there was no meeting.

A meeting of the Lancaster Stamp Club was called to
order at 8:10 P.M. on the above date by the president.

There were no committee reports,

An inquiry was received from & St. Luoig dealer for a
nrice on Barr's Penny dispatch sheets and the Secretary was
ordered to quote him 5¢ each in lots of 50 sheets, 6¢ ea. on
lots of 25 sheets.

It was voted to. dispense with the meetings during huguset,
and recommend to the Program Committee an auction for the
first meeting in Sentemher and a trip to Marietta for the
28th of Sentember.

David Seachrist, 517 E. Ross Street was elected to
menbershin in the Club,

The resignation. of Irvin Ritter from membershin was accepted.

The Treasurer renorted a balance on hand of $ 1.63.

The matter of obtaining for our members the newly vubliehed
Stamp Club Directorles by Linnrint was tabled until Sentember
for further sasction.

There were fourteen menmbers in attendance, and as there was

no further business, the meeting was adjourned.

Attest,
Ed. F. Evans,
Sec'y. Pro-Temp.



